
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

The zigzag markings are there to protect your 

children. 

BE SEEN, BE SAFE 
 

If the car saw the child 

from this far away (12m) it 

might just stop in time. 

Driving at 20mph it takes 

12 metres for your vehicle 

to come to a complete 

STOP. 

Driving at 30mph would be 

almost double the stopping 

distance! 
 

 

 
YOU ARE RESPONSIBLE FOR YOUR ACTIONS.  

DON’T LET A CHILD FROM CAM WOODFIELD 

PAY THE PRICE. 
 



 

 
 

It has been highlighted to local police that parking 

at your school is causing unnecessary obstructions, 

hazards and risk to your children.  We the local 

police and Cam Woodfield Schools want to keep 

your children safe. 

 

Please park considerately when collecting or 

dropping off your children. 

• Keep paths clear for pedestrians 

• Keep junctions and driveways clear so that the 

local community can continue with their day 

without being obstructed 

• Keep zigzag markings clear so your children 

can be seen. 

• Drive at a slow steady speed 

 

You all have a responsibility to your children and 

the community to park considerately, by leaving 5 

minutes earlier or parking 5 minutes further away 

you can help reduce the risks to your children. 

 

THINK BEFORE YOU PARK!  

 

REMEMBER – BE SEEN, BE SAFE 


